Hi Garry,

We’d spoken on the phone about testing some different covers for winterkill research at the University
of Nebraska. We had great results with the permeable covers you donated to us last spring in our
winterkill recovery work. | attached a quick pdf blog/report we released last spring and here’s a link to a
YouTube clip highlighting the research, https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Y40dLOyQns8 . We are in
the process of writing up the year-end report and will be killing grass with a herbicide this November to
replicate that study. We’ll eventually get these results published in a research journal and will give you
all the reports for your generosity.




